
I am incredibly concerned with the powers of the Ohio Department of Health to impose draconian 
measures on the people of Ohio due to a declared "health emergency". I support this bill to 
restore 
powers co-equally to the three branches of government, so that I may be represented by my 
ELECTED 
legislators, not a bureaucrat who acts in concert with the governor. Please pass this bill to restore 
my 
personal liberties as guaranteed by the Constitution. 


